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February 4, 1980

Mr. Karl V. Seyfrit, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Reference: Dockett No. 99900216/79-01
1

Dear Mr. Seyfrit,

As requested in your letter of December 31, 1979, we have
reviewed and have reconsidered several of our comments and commit-
ments made in the original reply, letter dated August 24, 1979.
Enclosed are the following items:

Attachment A - Explanation of responses to your letter of
December 31, 1979.

Attachment B - Revised detailed responses, Pages 1, 2, 4, 10, |14, 15, 18, 20, 22, 23 and 29 of 29.

Attachment C - Copy of Interpretation III-1-78-238.
I

Attachment D - Detail of weld with temporary attachment weld.

Attachment E - Detail of thermocouple stand.

Attachment F - Revised log of committments.

Confirming your conversation with our company president,
Mr. Wm. Goldsmith, we would appreciate the opportunity to review
the misunderstandings that may still exist at your office and at
your convenience. We can make arrangements for such a meetingi

| at any time after February 25th when both Mr. Goldsmith and I
will have returned from our previously scheduled trips.

Mr. Goldsmith has asked us to convey his regrets that he has
; not been able to review the entire response due to his absense
l from the country.
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